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with continued liberality from many friends of the “ Home,” is 
most grateful acknowledged ; and to all who have been asso­
ciated with them in this labor of love the Committee tender their 
sincere thanks.

The Board takes this opportunity also of thanking Mr. Huson 
Murray, its solicitor, for the many services rendered by him to 
the “ Home Drs. Ogden and Macdonald, for their generous 
consideration of those requiring medical aid, and the kind friends 
who every Sunday assist in the religious instruction of the 
children.

In conclusion, the Managers would call attention to the 
Treasurer’s Report, containing a full and satisfactory account of 
the financial affairs of the Instution. Asa whole, the record of
the past year’s operations of this charity shows, if anything, 
increased and wider beneficence, and responsibilities for the future 
very much greater : but the Managers earnestly hope that, in 
taking these additional burthens upon themselves, they will be 
strengthened by the active sympathy and warm, helpful liberality 
of the charitable public of Toronto.

Maria Mullen, 1Secretary.E. H. VanKoughnet,
First Directress.

June 6th, 1882.


